
WOMEN’S MINISTRY
AUXILIARY to

THE EAST ZION CONSOLIDATED DISTRICT ASSOCIATION

MISSION STATEMENT

“Women Equipped by God’s Grace to be of Service”
II Corinthians 12:9 and Proverbs 3:6

MINISTRY LEADERSHIP
Janice Wilson, President Greater Mt. Olive Baptist (405) 324-6322 11601 SW 3rd Terr. Yukon 73099
Martha Perkins, 1st Vice Pres. Tabernacle Baptist (405) 773-9460 90515 Ritter Rd. OKC 73162
Valerie White, 2nd Vice Pres. Fairview Baptist (405) 639-9694 404 Remington Ave MWC 73130
Joyce James, Youth Director Greater New Zion (405) 201-6250 8604 NW 105TH Terr. OKC 73162
Linda Edwards, Secretary Fairview Baptist (405) 209-5533 1114 NE 59th OKC 73111
Frankie Brewer, Treasurer Wildewood Baptist (405) 341-1487 401 Clermont Dr. Edmond 73003
Sherry Russell, Corresponding Sec’y. Greater New Zion (405) 424-6210 4416 NE 16th Terr. OKC 73121

All Women of our local churches affiliated with the East Zion Consolidated District Association are strongly encouraged to attend our Bi-Monthly
Meetings and become actively involved with the ministry activities scheduled during the year. With your continued support, we can only imagine
the work we can accomplish TOGETHER!


